
PROMENADE AT SPECTRUM H.O.A 
  8305 Vickers Street, Suite 211       Phone:  (858) 569-1793 

  San Diego, CA  92111                            Fax:      (858) 569-2005 

 

Date: 9-14-2023 
 

 

PROMENADE AT SPECTURM  

NOTICE TO ALL HOMEOWNERS  

  

The HOA is performing repairs to the fire sprinkler water 
pipe due to a leak starting Monday, September 18, 2023 
starting at 8:00AM to 4:00PM. These repairs can 
sometimes result in false fire alarms sounding. Please be 
assured that if you hear any fire alarm sounding in the 
complex, that it is part of the repairs underway. 

Do not call 911, do not contact the Fire Department or 
other authorities. The alarms are a normal part of the 
repair and testing procedures.  
 

We anticipate that the repairs will be completed by 
4:00PM Monday September 18th. 

 


